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A Meaningful Camp
1B Tam Siu Chung

It is the last day of the Form One Discipline Training Camp. I

wanted to go back home and leave this primitive place, so that I could

drink anything I like and play the computer games too! But now I feel

a little bit sad to leave here. The camp makes me think about the last

camp in my primary school. This camp was at Sai Kung Bradbury Camp

and it started on 2nd October, 2007.  All S1 students and teachers were

there.

We did many things in the camp that are useful for our life. We

learnt to team-up in many games.  In one of the games, we needed to

carry our classmates over a tree. We could finish the game only if we

helped each other and didn’t give up.

The next unforgettable activity was the Night Walk. I was the last

one in my team and I was scared because I thought there was something

behind me! But I am the kind of person that never gives up. At last, we

arrived at the place that made me feel safe. People always say we can

see many bright stars in the hills and I could see many bright stars in

Sai Kung. This was the first time that I had seen so many stars. The sky

was just like a beautiful picture.

We did and learnt many useful things on this meaningful camp. I

hope that we won’t forget these things in the future. There are some

skills that are very useful for our lives.


